Book Week

MONDAY 3 OCTOBER TO FRIDAY 7 OCTOBER 2016

Next week is Book Week at Meadow Lane with various activities taking place. This year we
are again thinking about the importance of stories and the value of sharing a book with a
child, a friend or even reading a story on your own for pleasure. We will be talking about our
favourite stories all week and reading together — it would be great if you could support this at
home too with maybe an extra bedtime story or book sharing session during the week.

Dressing Up Day - To finish off our Book Week, on Friday 7" October the children (and
staff) are invited to come to school dressed as a Storybook Character. This may be a
character from their favourite book eg Horrid Henry or traditional storytale eg Little Red
Riding Hood.

Bacon Butty and a Book — Also on Friday 7" October from 8.00 am to 8.50 am we will be
holding a ‘Bacon Butty and a Book’ event (vegetarian option will be “Toast and a Book’) — all
family members and children welcome. During the event there will be different activities to
take part in, as well as a bacon butty or toast and drink for everybody taking part. This will
include a quiz with a prize!

If you would like to take part in this event please complete the reply slip and return to school
by Friday 30" September 2016. We need to know exact numbers to ensure we have
sufficient food so please ensure you complete this if you want something to eat.

We look forward to seeing you for an enjoyable early morning!

Please see over for details of the Book Fair arrangements for each class ...................

BACON BUTTY AND A BOOK EVENT ON FRIDAY 7TH OCTOBER 2016 FROM 8.00 AM

Number of people attending the breakfast morning including your child/children
attending Meadow Lane:

Adults.....oooveeeiiiiiiieeienns Children.....ooeeee e e rneas
| would like to order .......ccevvvvveneennn.. bacon cobs
I would like to order .......ccvvvvveneeennn. slices of toast

(Please return to school by 30" September 2016 — at the latest)

In order to support the cost of the breakfast, we will have some collection buckets as
you come into school and in the school hall if you wish to make a donation — thank
you



Book Fair - As previously notified, the book fair will be in school all week. The children will
be visiting this with their classes and you are invited to come along and help your child
choose a book at the times specified below. If you are unable to come in you can also send
some money to school in a named envelope and the staff will help your child choose a book.
Attached is a leaflet listing some of the books available to buy.

Thursday 6th October — (Class 6 - 2.00 — 2.30 pm), (Class 5- 2.30-3.00 pm)

Friday 7th October — (Class 4 - 10.00 — 10.30 am), (Class 1 - 11.00 — 11.45 am),

(Class 3- 1.15-2.00 pm) (Class 2- 2.00-2.30 pm), (Class 7 —2.30-3.00 pm)
The fair will also be open after school on Thursday 6th October 2016 from 3.25 to 4.00 pm

We also still need help from any parent who can come into school and help the
children choosing and taking payments for the books —if you can help please call into
the office.

The school receives commission (in books) from every sale and this enables us to choose
new books from the fair to go in our library.

We hope that your child will enjoy Book Week — happy reading!




